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Dear Friends, 

On February 10,2001 the Board of Directors of The Abbot Tani Foundation met in Gifu. 
Respecting (he late Tani Kogetsu Roshi' s wish, we decided to continue to support the 
Dhanna activities of your group. The amount of the donation will remain unchanged. 
When financial support comes all by itself, human beings have a tendency to take it for 
granted. Please, receive it with renewed gratitude every month, and express your thanks 
to Tani Roshi by sending me a short statement of acknowledgment through facsimile. 

On behalf of The Board of Directors of The Abbot Tani Foundation I hope that your 
Sangha will continue its activities with a vital spirit. 

Gassho, 

Muishhsu Eido Tai Shimano 
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